
DAVE SNOW

Mayor

CITY OF RICHMOND MICHAEL BRITT

Police Department Chief of Police

50 NORTH FIFTH STREET  RICHMOND, INDIANA  47374  
PHONE (765) 983-7247  FAX (765) 983-7326

Richmond Police Department

Media Release

On May 13, 2022, at approximately 3:28 pm, patrol officers responded to a bank robbery 
in progress at 2101 Chester Boulevard in Richmond.  A white male in his 50’s, 
approximately 5’- 6”, slender build wearing a gray shirt, blue jeans, and a white surgical 
mask, entered the bank passing a note stating he had a gun and demanded money.  The 
suspect was also reported to be wearing tennis shoes, a tan colored hat with dark gray and
white hair.  The suspect left on foot with an undisclosed amount of money in a plastic 
shopping bag that was placed inside a canvas bag.  A weapon was not displayed.  No 
vehicle was observed. 
  
Investigators responded to process the scene and talk with witnesses.  No injuries were 
reported.  Anyone who recognizes the pictures below or has any other information is 
asked to call the Richmond Police Department Investigative Services Division at 765-
983-7247.
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